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Hello, 

I am finding it to difficult to complete the "representation form" 
online, so I am using email to register my objections. 

1. I am concerned about the type of housing that is planned. Little of 
it will be affordable housing. It won't help to allievate the housing 
shortage for people on low wages. 

2. The type of housing that is proposed is mismatched with the type of 
work that the Local Plan is likely to encourage. These jobs will be 
mainly low paid warehouse jobs and the people who take them won't be 
able to work near to the proposed housing. This has an impact on 
transport and pollution. It will do little to help people out of poverty. 

3. I have been concerned from the start about the consultation process 
used by Warrington Borough Council, (or lack of consultation). It was 
flawed from the beginning and should have been scrapped. You need to 
start these things by asking the pople what they would like to see in 
terms of growth. People are well aware that there has to be a "Local 
Plan", as imposed by the government. What they have not liked is the 
"top down" approach. We need to work together on these matters. 

4. I am very concerned about pollution from the extra traffic on 
addtional roads and the likelyhood of people using Warrington as a 
"rat-run". 

5. I would like the Independent Planning Inspector to be able to speak 
to residents and the various objection groups, as some of the WBC data 
that has been used I believe to be outdated. 

6. We have in the last week heard that Fiddler's Ferry is to close. How 
will this fit into the plan? What will happen to the site? Can this be 
used for housing? 

Yours faithfully, 

Karen Blenkinsop, 

Warrington, 




